
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On a Tuesday afternoon this half term, weather permitting, we will be running 

community access visits for 7R. We will be alternating going to the library to choose 

books to read in class, and going to ASDA to shop for class snacks and to have a 

snack in the café.  

Library dates – 17/09/19, 01/10/19, 15/10/19 

ASDA dates – 24/09/19, 08/10/19 

We kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £4 per visit when we go to ASDA to buy 

a snack in the café. 

We will be walking to both the library and ASDA so please send your child with a 

waterproof coat for the trips in case of rain. In extremely bad weather we will stay at 

school.  

Please return the slip below to give permission for your child to attend. If you have 

any questions or queries please email me at crouchm@astleypark.lancs.sch.uk or 

phone school. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Crouch 

 

I ________________________________________ give permission for my child 

__________________________________ to attend the community access visits to 

the Library or ASDA during autumn 1.  

Signed ______________________________ 
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